
Parking Arrangements

We would like to remind parents of the following 
arrangements regarding parking:

• Access through the main gates is for disabled drivers 
picking up/dropping off Nursery & P1-P3 children only.

• The facility for disabled drivers is only to be used by 
the disabled driver who is picking up/dropping of 
children and not for passengers of disabled drivers.

• All other drivers should use the new car-park or park 
safely on the main road.

• Blue badges must be clearly displayed at all times.

• No parking is permitted on the zig zag lines at the 
main gates.

• No parking is permitted in front of the main gates.

• The main gates must not be used as a drop off or 
turning point.

• The PSNI have advised us to inform them of any 
drivers deemed to be parked in a prohibited or unsafe
place.

These arrangements apply to taxi drivers also.

Thank you for your attention in this matter

Mrs Nixon (Principal)


